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          June 11th 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to our final term of the year. This is always a busy term and even though we may not 

be able to do all the events in the usual way, we will do our best to ensure the children do not miss 

out on any end-of-year rituals. 

Unfortunately, there has been a problem all week with sending emails and text messages from 

school and the issue has still not been resolved. The newsletter and class overviews will be posted on 

the website today. This letter and a letter informing you about this term’s Relationships and Sex 

Education sessions will also be uploaded onto the website under ‘letters’. Teachers will continue to 

post photos and videos of their class on Seesaw so please check your child’s account for any updates. 

Year 6 Residential 

The organisers have requested that you complete the online form for their records as soon as 

possible and we are still missing a few forms for our records too. If you have not already done so, 

please ensure they are completed by Monday 14th June. Thank you. 

School Photos 

Next Tuesday (June 15th) the school photographer is in all day to take both individual and class group 

photos. Please could you ensure your child wears school uniform on this day. If it is your child’s PE 

day, they should bring their kit to change into before the lesson. 

Fundraising - Asda Tokens 

The Friends of Barham School have asked me to forward the following message from Asda about an 
easy way to raise funds for the school: 

Hello The Friends of Barham School, 

Congratulations. 
You have been nominated to be part of the Asda Foundation brand new Green Token Giving vote 
online through your local Asda store Canterbury. I can confirm all the due diligence is complete and 
you will be on the vote from Tuesday! 

The vote will be live from 0.01am on Tuesday 1st June and voting will close, midnight on Saturday 
31st July. 

You and your supporters will be able to vote for you by visiting www.asda.com/green-tokens. 
Supporters will be able to vote once every 7 days, so please encourage them to return and revote in 
the following weeks. 
Your local store Community Champion will also be promoting the vote in store, listen out for our 
advert on Asda radio next time you are in store. 

 

http://www.asda.com/green-tokens


Thanks for being part of this exciting new activity. 

Let the voting begin! 

Have a good weekend. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alison Higgins 

           

 


